
 
 
 
 
 

 
October 2022 
 
Dear families 
 
Dangerous Parking and Driving on Trinity Road 
 
Unfortunately, a number of parents / carers are putting lives at risk through a total disregard of safe driving and 
parking at the beginning and end of the school day. This has resulted, on occasions, in complete road blocks caused 
by cars being left in the middle of Trinity Road and on Laisteridge Lane whilst parents / carers collect and drop off 
students. 

As a site serving over 600 students (at Dixons McMillan) and another 1200 at Dixons Trinity and Dixons Music, there 
are times where emergency services require access to the site to support our students with more complex needs.  
This is not possible when dangerous and careless parking is taking place, so please ensure that you only park in 
designated parking areas and do not double-park. 

We would encourage families to report any obstructive parking to West Yorkshire Police who have the ability to deal 
with obstruction offences https://www.westyorkshire.police.uk/form/report-obstructive-parking. Parking 
contraventions are the responsibility of Bradford Council and we would encourage you to report contravening yellow 
lines / parking bays directly to the council https://www.bradford.gov.uk/contact-us/contact-us-now/contact-us-
now/. 

Finally, please ensure that the one-way system in operation on Trinity Road is adhered to at the start and end of the 
school day.  This ensures that students and families can cross Trinity Road safely.   

Parents / carers of students attending our school are encouraged to use the designated drop-off spot on Laisteridge 
Lane to avoid further issues on Trinity Road. If your child is old enough and responsible enough, we would also 
encourage you to park a street or two away, and allow them to walk to you, to ease the flow of traffic. 

Thank you in advance for your co-operation, understanding and support. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Kat Lang 
Principal 
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